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End of term reflections 
 

We are now two-thirds of the way through the school year, and a quarter of the way through the 
calendar year, which seems hard to believe. It’s been a term of ups and downs since we returned to 
school in January, with weather challenges, very relevant to our topic focus, as well as Welsh Water 

confusing us all last Friday. These disrupted weeks are always difficult to manage, for 
everyone, and next term will be no different, as we have two four-day weeks due to 
bank holidays on 1st and 8th May. At least we are able  to plan in advance for these!! 
 

Westfield School has a large team of staff, many of whom 
stay with us for a long time. One such person is Fran, who has 
been supporting lunchtimes for nearly 25 years. Fran reached 
‘that’ birthday earlier this week, and has retired from her role 
with us, as well as from her role as a transport passenger   
assistant. The pupils are very fond of Fran, and we all gave 
her a good send off, with a  selection of gifts,  including a  
personalised mug made by sixth form. There were a few 
tears shed that day. Enjoy your retirement Fran, especially 
those lie-ins!! 
 

Lower and Middle school enjoyed a 
spectacular performance of  Alice in 
Wonderland this week, put on by M+M 
Productions. We would like to thank 
the PTFA for enabling this to happen.  
 

We would like to wish you all a very Happy Easter, and 
also to thank local business Berry BPI for their donation of an egg for each of our      
pupils.  

 

                  Diary Dates: Summer Term 
Summer Term Begins: Monday 17th April 2023 

Upper school visit to May Fair: Friday 28th April 
Bank Holiday: Monday 1st May 2023 



 

Class Attendance 
 

This week’s high attenders are Squirrel 

Class with 100%. Well done!!  
 

 

 

Have you ordered yours yet?  

The closing date for free delivery back to school is Monday 3rd April 2023. Order through the 

Tempest website using your unique link or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk   

 

If you need any assistance, feel free to contact Tempest  

on 01736 751555 (option 3) 

 

Sign of the week 

We have received these two fliers from ECHO which may be of interest to families. 


